Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Matt Mousavi

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 8:44 PM
To: COB_Response

Subject: JWA Expansion

We are long time OC and Newport Beach residents. We strongly oppose any further development and private aircraft
expansion at JWA.

The constant pounding aircraft noise, air pollution and overall detriment to quality of life around the airport is
substantially worse than both the county and Newport Beach articles and public releases admit. Please do not approve
any further development or airport expansion.



